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The Parent Advisory Council (PAC) met on Friday, November 19 at 3 pm.  Members of the 
council consist of Ms. Mariecor Agravante, Ms. Teresa Cabral, Ms. Renee Cervantez, Ms. 
Galit Gordon, Ms. Samantha Herrod, Ms. Brianne Manning, Ms. Ty Metztli, Ms. Randi Pugh 
(Chair), Mrs. Lacey Scott, Ms. Leah Smith, Mrs. Joy Elizabeth Sterling-Effie, and Ms. Roann 
Vanderwath. 
 
As of Tuesday, November 16, there are 2,476 scholars enrolled at Compass, with seats for 
an additional 564 prospective scholars. Throughout the month of October, Compass 
celebrated its 10th Anniversary by providing a weekly blog series and held Spirit Week and 
Red Ribbon Week the last week of October. In addition, Compass also held a virtual 
fundraiser with Panda Express on Thursday, October 28, and raised a total of $259.81 for 
the Loud and Proud and Rising Firebird Scholarships. It was also mentioned that a 
partnership with PBS SoCal is helping Compass create testimonial videos: 
https://www.compasscharters.org/blog-and-news/news/testimonials/.  
 
Under New Business, the council discussed feedback on what is working and how Compass 
is adapting to changes from AB 130 / AB 167. Ms. Daugherty and Ms. McAlpine from the 
Engagement Team also joined the meeting and presented to the PAC on the Learning Coach 
Academy program. They facilitated a conversation around the program, as well as the new 
Weeks of Welcome (WOW) program. 
 
Draft minutes can be found on BoardonTrack. The next Parent Advisory Council meeting 
will be on Friday, January 21 at 3 pm. 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 
 

Ms. Randi Pugh  
Board Secretary &  

Parent Advisory Council Chair 
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